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In order to meet today's increasingly prominent issue of electromagnetic interference and electromagnetic
compatibility standards enforcement. meet students and Electric Information on electromagnetic compatibility
engineering and technical personnel knowledge and technology needs. the book from the basic concepts of
electromagnetic compatibility and start with a simple model to explain the principles and techniques of
electromagnetic compatibility. electromagnetic compatibility to enable readers to establish the concept.
understand the basic principles. familiar with the basic technology. to seize the main points understand the
electromagnetic compatibility standards. mandatory certification requirements and electromagnetic
compatibility in electrical and electronic product design applications. to solve electromagnetic compatibility
problems to provide some guidance. The book is Chapter 9. Chapters 1 and 2 presented an overview of
electromagnetic compatibility. and about the basic principles of electromagnetic compatibility; first chapter
explains 3.4.5.6 shielding. filtering. grounding and transient disturbance suppression techniques such as basic
electromagnetic compatibility; No. 7. Chapter 8 describes the electromagnetic compatibility standards. testing.
measurement. and diagnostic problems of electromagnetic interference; Chapter 9 describes a simple
electronic devices. power electronics and power system electromagnetic compatibility problems. This book is a
general higher education. Eleventh Five-Year national planning materials. electrical information for teachers
and students use the professional class. Contents: Preface Chapter 1 Introduction 1.1 Development 1.2 EMC EMC
main research subjects design 1.4 1.3 EMC electromagnetic compatibility characteristics of the course thinking
questions in Chapter 2 the basic principles of electromagnetic compatibility EMC 2.1 on the basic concepts 2.1.1
2.1.2 Definition of electromagnetic compatibility electromagnetic interference electromagnetic interference
source the three elements 2.2 2.2.1 2.2.2 electromagnetic disturbance of the general classification of
anthropogenic disturbance of natural...
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